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Good evening Board Members, students and community members. The All City Council Governing 
Board has been able to meet with Superintendent Wilson to discuss with him our recommendations from 
the All-City Council campaign "Making A-G Real".  Within this meeting we had a chance to talk to the 
Superintendent about his Five-year Strategic Plan for the District. We want to make sure that All City 
Council continues to be invested in our recommendations and that they are a part of the strategic plan. 
Superintendent Wilson directed us to a lot of people who could help us with the areas we want to target.  
Additionally we had a conversation regarding the follow-up from the forums that took place all over 
Oakland. We want to appreciate Superintendent Wilson for making time to meet with us and making a 
commitment to continuously meet with us and support us with our campaign. 

Additionally we met with the staff from the OUSD Attendance and Discipline Support Services 
Department. We were able to discuss with them the discipline policies that have been in place in the 
Oakland Unified School District.  We discussed how to improve the new District policies on discipline. 
We were able to do activities that help simulate what administrators at different schools had to do when 
figuring out what measures were to be taken. Additionally we had the opportunity to provide some input 
on different areas that still need work on when it comes to discipline, specifically the new discipline 
policy and matrix. We would like to thank Ms. Theresa Clincy and Ms. Lauren Cherry for an engaging 
session with our Student Governing Board Team.  

Lastly, the All City Council Middle School Meeting took place on Tuesday, February 17th at Westlake 
Middle School. Students had the opportunity to learn about the importance of ethnic studies through 
different activities. In this meeting we helped the Middle School ACC Delegates from Westlake and 
Sankofa design and develop the implementation plan of their specific leadership issue that they want to 
address for their Action Project. 

Thank you very much. Don't forget that our Youth Action Summit is coming up. Students who would like 
to join the All City Council Governing Board should put the date April 30th on their calendar, elections 
for 2015-16 school year will take place this day. 


